## Join the first ever psychological study of bridge!



Bridge is one of the most popular mind sports, yet our psychological understanding of it is highly limited. For this reason, Bridge Club Aberdeen will be hosting the first ever psychological study of bridge, which will take place on the **27/10/2019** (Sunday) at 1:30 pm. The experiment will involve playing 16 boards—a few less than you normally would on a standard club night. However, you will be additionally asked to complete various brief assessments of your current mood and two brief cognitive tasks. The whole session will last approximately 2 hours and 30 minutes of playing the game we all enjoy.

There will be no entry fee to pay on that afternoon. Additionally, every participant will be debriefed at the end and invited to a presentation, where the results will be showcased (taking place in April 2020).

If you want to sign up, please write your name on the list below or contact Antoni Sieminski at: <a href="mailto:a.sieminski.16@abdn.ac.uk">a.sieminski.16@abdn.ac.uk</a>. For any queries, contact Antoni or his supervisor—Dr Katharina Schnitzspahn (<a href="mailto:katharina.schnitzspahn@abdn.ac.uk">katharina.schnitzspahn@abdn.ac.uk</a>)

This research was approved by the Psychology Ethics Committee at the University of Aberdeen, School of Psychology, Application number:[PEC/4320/2019/10]